
       
               GRAND SQUARES 

               invites you to our 
                     

Welcome Back Dance 
                        

 

Thursday, 

Sept 22nd, 2016 
7:00pm – 9:00pm 

  
Roth Middle School 

4000 E Henrietta Rd 

 
Mike Callahan calling 

 
 

Free to Graduates and Plus Dancers 
 

 
For Information call the Stahls at 533-9241 or email 

stahlsinrush@rochester.rr.com 

 


